PRIMAR,,
o e,

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL
Tel: 01923 225188 email: admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk
e \439 Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH
“irey 10 90

We are a Ieam\r\_ﬂ Commw\'ﬂ'tj with the spirit fo succeed
1 April 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Further to Susie Barnes visiting us from the Peace Hospice earlier this month to explain
their work in our community, the pupils at Holywell have been having lots of fun
hopping around our playground to raise money for the hospice and its guests.

We are proud to say that between Tuesday and Thursday of this week, every child, from
Nursery through to Year 6, has taken part.

If you wish to sponsor your child’s Bunny Hop, please make a donation using the link
below:

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/holywellprimaryschoolbunnyhop

Thank you

Yours sincerely

Mrs Barbara Bahirathan
Pastoral Care Leader
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